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Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to nicer weather! Nice weather will allow for more time
outside. Each child will need a swimsuit and towel with their name marked on
both of them, sunblock with a signed permission slip and a spare set of clothes.

A couple days a week we will be playing in the sprinklers. We also will be riding
bikes throughout the summer so please have closed-toed shoes/sneakers for your
child everyday, along with a helmet!

We will continue to do class art and have water play activities.

Mrs. Iliana

Ms. Alexis Themes for Summer:

« Beach / Summer
« Father's Day
» Alphabet
« Fourth of July
o Fruit/ Vegetables

Special Dates:

June2nd  Summer Program Begins

July 4 CENTER WILL BE CLOSED

Aug. 19th New Classes Begin




